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Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
 
August 20, 2013 
 
Shirley S. Xu 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
and Environmental Management Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555–0001 
 
Re: Hitachi Application for Amendment  
 License No. 04-23985-01E 
 
Dear Ms. Xu, 
 
Hitachi is in receipt of your correspondence dated August 12, 2013 regarding the request for additional 
information concerning Hitachi’s Application for Amendment.   
 
Please be assured that we will provide a copy of Hitachi’s amended license from the State of California 
reflecting the new location as soon as it is issued.  For the moment, please find enclosed a courtesy copy of 
Hitachi’s request for Amendment of License due to planned change of warehouse location to the 
California Department of Public Health, Radiologic Health Branch submitted on July 31, 2013.  
 
Please contact me in the event you have any questions or comments regarding this matter.  I may be 
reached at 619-591-5337 or by email at neal.svalstad@hal.hitachi.com.  
 
Thank you for your attention to his matter.   
 
Very Truly Yours, 
/s/ Neal Svalstad 
 
 
Enc. 
cc: Juan Carlos Camacho (Radiation Safety Officer) 


